
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
 

28/10/2016, Budapest 
 

Dear Customer, 

 

Please be advised that Raiffeisen Bank will accept and debit EUR direct 

debits – in SEPA Direct Debit Core (SDD Core) and business to business (SDD B2B) 
schemes – from 7th December 2016. 
 
You can submit your SDD Core limiting instructions in-person from 3rd October 2016, 
and in the case of SDD B2B, you can submit your letter of authorisation to collect B2B 
direct debits to the Bank from 1st November 2016 in our branches. 
 

For more information about SEPA Direct Debit please read the Part One, Chapter V., 

Section 5.13 of the General Business Conditions on our website (www.raiffeisen.hu), 

or please call our telephone customer service, the Raiffeisen Direkt at number  

06-1-48-48-484. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Raiffeisen Bank 
 

 

http://www.raiffeisen.hu/

